
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

The Estate Office will be closed on Thursday, 2nd June and Friday, 3rd June and 

will re-open as usual at 9 am on Monday 6th June.   

You can still contact the Estate Office by email on office@gouldenhouse.org  

In the event of an emergency, please contact Wandsworth Borough Council 

out of office hours number 020 8871 7042. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Goulden House Estate Office 


